
Matthew  McConaughey  and
Camila Alves Tie the Knot in
Texas

Hollywood  hunk
Matthew McConaughey tied the knot this weekend with Brazilian
model and designer Camila Alves after nearly six months of
engagement. The undeniably gorgeous pair wed Saturday night
with a private ceremony amongst close family and friends at
the actor’s Texas property. Mr. and Mrs. McConaughey kept
relatively quiet about the wedding up until show time. The
actor has told People that his 29-year old misses is “the love
of my life.” Six years and two kids later, their happily ever
after is officially complete.

What  are  some  factors  that  go  into  choosing  a  wedding
location?
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Cupid’s Advice:

Picking a location for your wedding is a huge decision to
make, especially for an occasion you will remember for the
rest of your life. Here are some tips to help you chose the
perfect place to exchange your vows:

1. Romantic spot: The location of your wedding should evoke an
atmosphere of inescapable love and romance. After all, there
is no better time for romance than on your wedding day.

2. Free from distraction: A quiet, peaceful place is great for
a wedding. Not only should your significant other have all
your attention during the ceremony, but the guests should have
your full attention as well.

3. Spacious place: Be sure there is plenty of room for both
you  and  your  guests  during  the  ceremony,  reception  and
transition.  Adequate  space  will  allow  everyone  to  feel
comfortable.

What do you think is most important when choosing a wedding
location? Share your ideas with us. 


